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A Message from GS1 Singapore CEO on COVID-19 

 
At this very challenging time, I would like to take the opportunity to share our heartfelt support and 

appreciation to our members, partners, friends and families.  

 

As Singapore is putting measures in place to contain this pandemic, GS1 Singapore is also taking 

every precaution we can to support and protect our colleagues and their families. While some of our 

staffs are working from home, I would like to reassure our members and partners that we are 

operating at our normal capacity and will continue to provide services and help as needed.  Our 

services are available through our website (www.gs1.org.sg) and we are also contactable via our 

Hotline (68263077) or email (contact@gs1.org.sg).  

 

GS1 Singapore is taking proactive measures including frequent sanitisation of common work areas, 

and work station distancing.  For now, we have also stopped conducting our usual briefings and 

workshops, as well as postponing all events until further notice. We will continue to monitor the 

situation and adjust our approach accordingly as necessary.  

 

We thank all our members and partners for your continued trust and confidence in us. 

 

Stay vigilant, safe, keep calm and carry on.  Wishing all good health!  

 

Warm Regards, 

Liew Wai Leong 

CEO 
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